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Spiritual Life Mission Team
Inviting you to Quiet Days and to Become a Volunteer
Quiet Days is coordinated by the Spiritual Life Mission Team (Ursinus
Association) and held at New Goshenhoppen Church. We meet the first Tuesday of each month from 9:30 am to 1:00 pm. It is a time for
spiritual reflection with a group and also time alone. The meeting consists of an opening statement, made by a convener, and followed by group discussion. The group then disperses anywhere on the Church
campus for solitary time. We gather back together at noon for lunch and further group discussion. This event is open to anyone. All you
need to bring is your lunch, perhaps a Bible or other spiritual material, and your willingness to listen and/or share in discussion. Coffee, tea, and light refreshments are provided.
We do ask, if not a financial hardship, for a $5.00 goodwill donation that goes toward the use of the building. Please do not allow your inability to make this donation, be a deterrent to attending.
Lastly, as we look towards the future and the merger of conferences into the new Keystone Conference the Spiritual Life Mission Team is looking for additional volunteers. We would like to start our new
endeavor as a strong team looking to move forward with new ideas and events.
For any information or questions, please call Gail Gerhard, T/N 215-679- 6523.

Volunteers Needed to Plan
2026 Keystone Conference Meeting
Plans are underway for the next statewide gathering of the soon to be Keystone Conference. The event will be held on Friday, June 5 through Sunday, June 7 in 2026. Some of the planning team will arrive the after- noon of Thursday, June 4 for set up. Our gathering will be held at
Millersville University in Lancaster County. This will be a time of worship, Being the Church, meeting new friends, and forming new relationships.
Several committees are forming to plan details for the 2026 event. If you are interested in serving on one of the following committees, please
forward your contact information (name, current Conference, and email address) to Shirley Keith Knox at skeithknox@comcast.net. All meetings are held ONLINE.
Volunteers ARE Needed for the Following Conference Planning Areas:
Worship - Volunteers needed in the following key areas: Visual arts – designing and preparing the worship and prayer spaces, music
leaders.
Workshops - Assistance needed to identify and schedule workshop presenters.
Display and Vendor Space - Volunteers needed to identify and
coordinate vendors and exhibits.
Technology - Volunteers needed to identify, operate, and obtain
technology for worship, hybrid business meetings, and workshops.
Mission/Service Project - Volunteers needed to coordinate a Conference-wide mission project that occurs at this summer gathering.
Registration Volunteers - Volunteers needed to prepare registration materials and assist at registration table at the university.
Youth and Children - Volunteers needed to identify childcare coverage and youth programming.
Fun & Hospitality - Volunteers needed to coordinate a strong welcome upon arrival at the venue, as well as ideas for fun.
Accessibility - Volunteers needed to arrange signage and coordinate local arrangements for golf carts, scooters and other
accommodations that assure all attendees can fully participate in all events.
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